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DATES 

October 

Wednesday 20th break up for half term 

Thursday 21st inset day 

Friday 22nd  bank holiday 

November 

Monday 1st  start of term 

December 

Friday 17th   break up for Christmas 
 

 

Welcome Back  
It is lovely to see all the 

children back after the summer 

and we hope all our new and 

returning families had a lovely summer.  We 

would like to extend an especially warm 

welcome to all our new children and families 

joining us this term.  Whether your child is in 

Reception of further up the school, we hope 

you will soon feel very much a part of our 

Trinity community. 
 

We are really pleased with the way the 

children have settled back in school, there is 

great learning going on already and lots of fun 

being had across the school.  It has been 

wonderful to see the children playing all 

together at playtimes and we love having hot 

dinners again.  The children are also looking 

so smart in their uniform and school shoes, 

thank you for your support with this. 
 

 

School Car Park 
Just a reminder that the school car park is 

for Trinity and Critchill staff members and 

blue badge holders only. 

 

Thank you  
 

PE Lessons  
From next week we would like the children to 

wear their PE kit to school on the day they 

have their PE lesson with Mr Sing.  This is to 

make sure the children can have their full 

hour of PE with Mr Sing, 

as well as having enough 

time to eat their lunch 

and have a lunchtime 

play. 
 

The children will need to wear black shorts, 

leggings or jogging bottoms with a red school 

PE T-shirt (or a plain red T-shirt) and their 

normal school sweatshirt or cardigan.  If you 

would like your child to wear a different 

sweatshirt for PE, please send that into 

school.  The children can wear trainers or 

daps on their PE day. 
 

The lessons with Mr Sing are as follows: 

 Sunshine and Rainbow – Wednesdays 

 Oak and Maple – Fridays 

 Poppy and Jasmine – Thursdays 

 Holly and Bramble – Mondays 

 Pine and Gorse – Tuesdays 
 

Hooke Court 
The Year 4 children have had a fabulous time 

at Hooke Court this week.  It is always such a 

highlight for the children and a truly amazing 

experience.  It is a pleasure to take the 

children away, but it is also 

exhausting so our thanks to 

the adults who have made 

the trip possible – Mr Reid, 

Mrs Solway, Mrs Sims, Mrs 

McCarthy and Mr Hayward.  
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Please note that IG clubs will start week 

commencing 20th September 2021 from 

3.15pm until 4.15pm. 
 

Please click on the following link to book. 

www.igsportscoaching.co.uk/event-

calendar/trinity-school-clubs/ 

 

Further details are on the attached letter. 

 

 

Woodland Tribe 
Woodland Tribe will be heading down to 

Egford Park on the 21st September, between 

4.00 and 5.30pm, inviting children to take 

part in their Tower in an Hour.  Young people 

will be given tools and materials to construct 

their own towers against the clock! 

 

Meanwhile, Friends of Egford Park and 

Frome Town Council will be listening to your 

views on the four new design options for the 

Tiny Forest.  On the 13th November we’ll be 

planting the chosen design.  Get in touch if 

you’d like to get involved. 

frometowncouncil.gov.uk 
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